
STUDENT MINISTRY ANNOUNCEMENT 
www.faithchapel.net/students 

The Teen Bowling event has been rescheduled 
for: 

 Friday, June 24th 

 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm - Jr. High 

 10:00 pm - 1:00 am - Sr. High 
Additional tickets will be available for 
purchase 5/29, 6/5 and 6/12 only in Student 
Ministry and the Dome Lobby. 
 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
Our Children's Ministry Modular building was 
destroyed during the storm.  We are working 
diligently to relocate to the Bridge and prepare 
to reopen at a later date.  Please continue to 
review the news bulletin and the Children's 
Ministry page at www.faithchapel.net for more 
information.   
 
If you know of any FCCC children who have 
been affected by the storms, please submit 
their names and parent contact information to 
chidrens@worddome.net    
 

B
BIBLE STUDY PREPARATION:  

Hwww.faithchapel.net/homework 
 
The questions for Philippians chapter 4 are: 

1. Paul said in verse 4, “Rejoice in the Lord 

always.  Again I say rejoice.” Why is joy 

important in the life of the believer and 

how do we release it in our lives? 

2. What’s wrong with worry? 

3. What is the peace of God?  What are its’ 

effects on the believer? Why doesn’t every 

believer experience it? 

4. What is biblical contentment? How does it 

differ from “fatalism”? 

5. Is Philippians 4:19 an unconditional 
promise to every believer 

 

 

FAITH CHAPEL CLOSINGS: Monday, May 30th  
In observance of the Memorial Day holiday, the 
business office and Collection and Distribution 
Center will be closed.  Both will reopen on 
Tuesday, May 31st at 9am. 
 
SINGLES MINISTRY:  Calling all Singles!  
All white is the attire for Saturday, July 9th as we 
party “Latin” style!  You will enjoy mature 
conversation, live music, great food, awesome 
door prizes, and learn how to “Salsa”!  You may 
register/express interest online at 
www.faithchapel.net/singlesevent.  Payments 
will be accepted Sundays after service thru  
June 5th.  Tickets are $30/person. 
 
ATTENTION FC3 VISION PARTNERS! 
The Continuing Education session VPX 2011, that 
was scheduled for Saturday, June 11th has been 
postponed due to the Disaster Relief efforts.  You 
will be informed as soon as another date has 
been scheduled. 
 
NEW MEMBERS ORIENTATION 
Come join us for the next seven weeks to find out 
more about FCCC and becoming a member! 
Orientation class will begin: 

 Saturday, June 4, 2011 
 Registration starts at 9:30 a.m.  
 Class starts at 10:00 a.m.  

For more information, please come by Room 160 
at the Dome on Sunday mornings 9:15 a.m. - 9:45 
a.m. or contact the New Members' Voice mail at 
205.380.6190 ext. 32022. 
 
CALLING ALL FC3 WOMEN 
Come Join us as we Celebrate God our Father in 
song on Father’s Day, Sunday, June 19th 2011.  
Rehearsal information is as follows: 

 Mondays, June 6th, & June 13th  
 6:30pm-8:30pm  
 Saturday, June 18th (TBD) 
 Choir Room, Campus B  

Please contact the church office @ 785.9673 for 
additional information. 
 
GRADUATION CELEBRATION REHEARSAL 
In preparation for the upcoming celebration, ALL 
GRADUATES MUST ATTEND REHEARSAL.  
Photography Ministry will be on-site during 
rehearsal to take individual photos of each 
graduate.  Please dress in BUSINESS CASUAL or 
SUNDAY attire for the photo. The final rehearsal 
will be held: 

 Tuesday, May 31st  
 5:30-7:30pm 
 Campus A – Main Sanctuary 
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You can print a color version of today’s bulletin by downloading it at HUwww.faithchapel.net UH and click on “Members.” 

es 
 

To report bereavements, hospitalizations, 
births or recuperations email 

HUhealth.comfort@worddome.net UH  
or call 205-785-9673, ext, 32009 

 
BEREAVEMENTS 
Altherstine Brown (mother of member) 
Ardeen (Eddie) Ishman  
 
Jeanie Mahaffey (sister of members) 
Edna Williams 586-0029 
Gloria Greer 790-4561 
Services were held Saturday, May 28th  
 
HOSPITALIZATIONS 
Melinda Huntley (member)  
UAB Hospital 
 
Geraldine Jackson (member)  
UAB Highlands 
 
Sharon Lewis (member) 
Brookwood Hospital 
 
RECUPERATIONS  
Julius Bentley (member) 223-9252 
 
Edward Miller (member) 477-1313 
 
Joseph Sanders (member)  
 
Danielle Warren (member) 744-7536 
 
Donna Williams (member) 747-8729 
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Our state has experienced a tremendous loss due to the recent 
tornado storms.  In an effort to help our community, we have  
volunteer opportunities available and we need your help. 
Thank you for taking the time to visit 
HUwww.faithchapel.net/stormreliefUH and complete the form to 
volunteer your time and service.  Please help us reach out to 
our church members.  If you know a Faith Chapel Christian 
Center member (or their immediate family member) who has 
sustained a loss during this storm, please give us their contact 
information. 
 

 Collection & Distribution Center Volunteers Needed  
Volunteers needed to assist people when they drop off 
donated items... and to assist the public in receiving 
relief at the FCCC Collection and Distribution Relief 
Center at Campus B.  Please report to FCCC Campus B - 
The Bridge at 9:00 am thru 6:00 pm. Monday - Saturday. 

     *Collection Center will be closed Monday, May 30th 

 
 Housing & Vehicles Needed  

Any FCCC members that have housing or vehicles that 
can be used to assist displaced FCCC members, please 
contact us at HUfaithchapelchristiancenter@gmail.com UH or 
call 205 492-2766. 

 
 Clean Up Volunteers Needed  

FCCC members in need of clean up at your home, or have 
family members who are in need of clean up volunteers, 
please contact us at Ufaithchapelchristiancenter@gmail.com UH 
or call us at 205 492-2766. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
You can provide click on the banner. financial support to the 
Faith Chapel Christian Center disaster relief effort by the 
methods below.   

 Visit the Giving Kiosks located inside the Worddome  
 Give using the contribution envelope 

 100% contributions marked ‘Benevolence’ will go 
toward assisting Faith Chapel Christian Center 
members. 

 100% all contributions marked ‘Disaster Relief’ will 
go towards our efforts assisting our surrounding 
communities. 

 All mail-in donations marked Disaster relief will go 
towards our efforts in assisting the communities-at 
large.  Mail in contributions will be mailed to PO Box 
8325, Birmingham, AL 35218. All checks should be made 
payable to FCCC to ensure tax deductibility. 

You can give to “disaster relief fund” by visiting 
www.faithchapel.net/relieffund or visit www.faithchapel.net  
 

For more disaster relief information, visit the church 
website at:  www.faithchapel.net/stormrelief  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Faith Chapel Christian Center is excited to announce that we are 
teaming with the American Red Cross to get needed supplies and 
basic items to thousands of families affected or displaced by 
Wednesday’s tornado. 
 
Please drop off donated items or receive relief supplies Monday – 
Saturday between 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. at Faith Chapel's main 
campus (Campus B), located at 100 Lexington, Birmingham, AL 
35224. *Collection Center will be closed Monday, May 30th  
 
Items Needed: 

Eating Utensils Towels of all sorts 
Alcohol & Sanitizer Lotions 
Garbage Bags Can goods 
Ketchup & Mustard Olive Oil 
Batteries Socks & Underwear 
Men/women deodorant Combs/brushes 
Body wash Mouthwash 
Adult diapers Flashlights 
Can Openers Snacks 
Juices Fruits/fruit cups 
Peanut butter & Jelly Toothbrushes 
All kinds of detergents Gift cards (ex: gas or retail stores) 

 
** We are not accepting clothing at this time. ** 
If you have any questions, contact the church at (205)785-9673 or 
the FCCC public help lines at (205) 492-2766 or (205) 492-3945. 
 
Additional Information 

 If you are a survivor of this disaster and need to apply for 
federal disaster assistance go to  HUwww.disasterassistance.gov UH    

 To apply over the phone, call 1-800-621-3362 between the 
hours of 7am and 10 pm 

 The United Way has set up a hotline to help victims find 
low cost temporary housing.  Call 211 for more details 

 For individuals with no insurance coverage contact   Mr. 
Robert Joiner (205.716.1317) regarding home repairs.  
Mention Lawson State Community College. 

 
JOB OPPORTUNITY   
Immediate need for outdoor debris removal monitors in the 
Birmingham and surrounding areas.  If you are a dependable 
worker, have reliable transportation and are able to start work 
immediately, this may be the opportunity for you. The position is 
a three month assignment, with 12 hour work days and 7 day per 
week requirements. For additional information, please call 205-
441-5737. Leave your name and contact phone number and 
someone will return your call before the end of the day. 
 
TRANSPORTATION NEED 
As a result of the recent tornado disaster, some FCCC members 
are in need of a ride to church.  If you live in the Tuscaloosa area 
and would be willing to carpool with someone to FCCC services, 
please call 205.785.9673 and ask to speak with Cecelia Hall. 
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